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WWW.FLYINGAEROS.COM  

 
PRESIDENT:               Dave Rock               330-530-4866 
VICE PRESIDENT:    Roger Vandergriff 330-219-4049 
TREASURER:              Dan Mackiewicz    330-219-5795 
SECRETARY:               Lori Hineman        330-876-0334 
FIELD MARSHAL:     John McCarty          330-369-1052 
SAFETY:                       Keith Anderson     330-856-5898 
LIBRARIAN:                Cliff Hineman         330-876-0334 
 
Meetings are held monthly on the second Wednesday of every month 
at 7:00 p.m.  From October through April, the location is the basement 
of First Place Bank, 325 South High Street, Cortland, OH  44410.  From 
May through September, meetings are held at the club field.   Direct all 
correspondence to club president.   

 
FLYING FIELD IS THE ERNIE HALL MEMORIAL STRIP, EVERETT HULL RD. (ACROSS FROM TRUMBULL COUNTY 
FAIRGROUNDS, OFF BAZETTA RD.)  FIELD IS CLOSED DURING THE TRUMBULL COUNTY FAIR. 
 
FLYING HOURS:    MONDAY THRU SATURDAY:   9:00 AM TILL DUSK 
                                    SUNDAY:                                          1:00 PM TILL DUSK 
     NOTE: ELECTRICS CAN FLY ON SUNDAY FROM 9:00 A.M. TILL DUSK 
  
FLYING RULES:  YOU MUST HAVE A CURRENT FAA AND AMA MEMBERSHIP. YOU MUST FOLLOW FAA AND AMA RULES. 
ALL FLYING IS TO BE DONE NORTH OF THE FLIGHT LINE. STARTING OF ENGINES IS TO BE DONE IN PILOT AREA OF THE 
READY BOX. 
 
GUEST: UPON PROOF OF VALID AMA MEMBERSHIP, GUEST MAY FLY IF ACCOMPANIED BY FAA MEMBER, ON LIMITED 
OCCASIONS PRIOR TO APPLYING FOR FAA MEMBERSHIP. 
 
MEETING MINUTES: April 13, 2011  LOCATION: Club Field 
Called to Order@ 07:00 PM  Total Members:  68 
Total Attendance:   19 Officers Present:   3  Members Present:   16 
 
President:    Minutes for January meeting were approved as written.  The bank has not 

completed the repairs from the flooding in their basement; hence the reason we are 
having the meeting at the field.  Judy Petit, John’s wife is selling John’s RC collection.  
Some of the items were sold through a local hobby shop, but everything that is left 
will be in their garage from 10 – 4 on Saturday and Sunday, April 16th and 17th.   

  
Vice Pres.: Position not filled 
  
Secretary: Nothing 
  
Treasurer: Contact Treasurer for details. 
  
Field 
Marshall: 

Part of the PVC fence got broken over the winter and there are quite a few holes on the 
field.  We will need to schedule a “ work party.”  We’ll schedule this at our next meeting, 
once the weather dries out.   

  
Safety: Nothing 
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Unfinished  
Business 

Our electric fly-in is scheduled for Sunday, May 22nd.  Dan will organize the food and 
cooking and also has the club tent that will be setup.  Dave made flyers and will send to 
Lori to distribute to club and put on website.  We will get pilot prizes from Luke; Dave 
and Fran will handle this and will spend approximately $ 100.  We had a suggestion for 
a Swap Meet to be scheduled at the club field for June 26th.  Keith A. made a motion for 
the swap meet, Joe T. seconded the motion and motion carried.      

  
New 
Business 

The only bid for grass cutting this year is from Rick Seidle and price will remain at 
$1500.  Joe R. made a motion that we pay Rick for the field mowing, Cliff H. seconded 
the motion, and motion carried.  Joe T. made a motion for getting Bill S. to roll the 
field again, Joe R. seconded the motion and motion carried.   
 
We have one new member at this meeting, Jason Willis, who recently moved back 
here from Florida.  Welcome, Jason. 
 
Roger Vandergriff has accepted the nomination for Vice President.  Group voted 
unanimously to appoint Roger for Vice President.  Congratulations, Roger.   
 
We will have pizza at the May meeting, which will be on May 11th.   

  
Show and  
Tell 

Joe T. showed us his quad copter; 4 motors and 4 ESC’s.  It’s all controlled by a $300 
processor board and then Joe built around it.  Steven P. also showed us his new plane.   

  
50/50 
Raffle 

Won By Dan who donated his portion back to the club pizza fund.  
Thanks, Dan.   

  
Closed: Keith A. made a motion for adjournment; Mario seconded the motion and motion was 

carried.  Meeting adjourned at 7:31 p.m. 
 
 
Our next meeting will be Wednesday, May 11th at the Club Field. 
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